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Bloom 

Next General Meeting 

November 20, 2019 

“Holiday Arrangements” 

by Winston Flowers 

Board Meeting: 10:15 

Members arrive: 11:15 

Lunch & Social time: 11:30 

Club Meeting: noon 

Program: 12:30 

Location: St. Eulalia’s Parish – 50 Ridge Street 

**Hospitality Buffet Donations**  

Conway—Fiore 



Membership Dues 

If  you haven’t had a chance to submit your dues, we offer 

two options to submit your $50.00 membership dues         

today: a convenient PayPal link or to submit by mail. 

There are many wonderful programs planned this year, 
along with a beautiful membership booklet awaiting you. 

 
Please make your $50.00 check payable to WH&GC  

 
mail to: 

 
Liz Darby 26 Eaton Street FRONT 

   
Winchester, MA 01890 

 

WH&GC Membership 

2019—2020  General Meeting Dates  

September 18 - Kristen Ward’s Fall Containers 

October 16 - Antiques Roadshow 

November 20 –Winston Flowers Holiday Arrangements 

December 18 –Holiday Luncheon  

January 15 –Pressed Flower Notecards 

February 26 –TBD 

March 18 –TBD 

April 15 –TBD 

May –Spring Luncheon 
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Wednesday 

20 

November 
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Save the date of our 

next meeting of the 

season! 

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=QX7NWC35WQC9W


  October Meeting    
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Members, please remember that guests are always welcome to attend WH&GC meetings,  

please invite a friend to join you. A $10.00 guest donation is greatly appreciated. 

The WH&GC welcomed Edward M. Stanley and his appraisal services gave members a glimpse 

into their valuable possessions. Apparently Edward wasn’t surprised to be appraising all of the 

“things your mother in-law gave you”! 



 

 

October Civic Beautification   
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Thanks to all of the members who arrived bright and early on the Common to 

plant 1,000 daffodil bulbs. 

It was the perfect morning to dig together in the bright sunshine. As we 

looked around, quiet anticipation of the lovely display to come filled our minds 

and warmed our hearts. 

Please visit the Common in the Spring for a delightful burst of color! 



An Evening with New Members    

Thanks to Kristen Ward for hosting our new member gathering. 

Together with  Membership Chair Liz Darby, the evening was 

filled with delicious food and contagious laughter! 

Everyone left with a special take away bag , a few new friends and 

a lot of wonderful memories. 

A Warm Welcome to All... 



Community Service - Library October 

Thanks Rose, the late October floral arrangements are enjoyed by all who visit the library. 

The vibrant yellow set against the orange and rust of the season certainly compliments the 

modern vessel.  

Combining succulents with cacti in the children’s room in a jack-o-lantern brings a touch of 

whimsy to young minds. 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the photo for some design trends from House Beautiful 
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https://www.housebeautiful.com/uk/decorate/looks/a2253/autumn-winter-home-interior-design-trends/
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Be sure to look for the Hospitality Buffet Assignments at the top of this 

newsletter or in your Membership Booklet. Our wonderful buffet only     

happens if everyone contributes.  

If you just can’t bring a dish on your month, please consider donating 

$25.00 to Hospitality, PayPal or email Carrie for more details.              

carrielfiore@comcast.net 

 

 

Please note: We will not be sending individual email 

blasts announcing the Garden Club Federation of MA 

due to their extensive offerings. The WH&GC invites 

you to  Click on the GCFM logo for more information on 

the upcoming events. 

Hospitality Buffet 

Wild Birds Unlimited - follow up 

Members may recall last season when 

Wild Birds Unlimited attended a      

general meeting and presented various 

bird houses and how they attract       

different species of birds to your    

backyard garden. 

Garden Club member Christy Walsh 

enhanced her garden using some of 

those ideas. 

https://www.gcfm.org/events-1/landscape-design-school
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=SRATMATLVES2Q



